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Dear l£ps« Fawcett,

I make a rule to speak as rarely 
as possible. I am one of those people 
v;ho believe that newspaper controllers 
should stick to their presses. I am very 
satisfied with what has happened (except the 
ridiculous age limit) and I therefore would 
rather not speak. I am only hopeful that 
your friends will accept what they can get now, 
and ask for further extension in the future.

llrs. Fawcett. 5th Feb. 1917.


